
 

Dear Delegate 
 
Support and Preserve HB139 - Law Enforcement Officers - Use of Force 

As your constituent, I would like to ask you to preserve an important section of HB139 -- 
the specific definition of lethal force and the restrictions on its use (pp. 3-7). 

I am concerned because SB626, the co-file for HB139, has been amended (in Senate JPR 
Amendment #2) to remove this very important part of the bill. 

Please stand strong and do not accept any amendment that would remove these 
specifics for the definition of lethal force and restrictions on its use. 

Thank you so much, 
 
Sincerely, 

 


